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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

  

          Tuesday 2nd January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Following feedback at our Parent Forum meetings, we have decided to make a change to English 
homework which will allow you to see how your child is progressing with their writing. We will now be 
alternating between setting homework on Atom Learning for English and setting a paper homework, 
related to the work they have been doing in their writing lessons. This homework will be stuck into an  
English homework exercise book and set on a Thursday. It will be due on the following Wednesday.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

 
 
Mr Nixon 
Writing Lead 
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